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October 30, 2018 

Statement from Sterigenics regarding Illinois Attorney General Lawsuit  

 

Sterigenics is disappointed that the Illinois Attorney General has chosen to assert “air pollution” and 

“public nuisance” claims against the company’s Willowbrook facility.  The lawsuit filed today expressly 

recognizes that Sterigenics has operated, and continues to operate, well within the limits of its permit 

and the regulations.  Any action brought against a business operating well within regulatory limits sets 

an extremely bad precedent. 

 

The sterilization process that we operate is the only one approved by the Food and Drug Administration 

for sterilizing many vital medical instruments, devices and surgical kits, necessary for surgeries and other 

health care procedures.  As such, any disruption to the operations of the Sterigenics Willowbrook facility 

would seriously undermine the ability to proceed with scheduled surgeries and procedures and would 

put patients’ lives at risk. 

 

By properly controlling emissions and preventing life-threatening infection, the Willowbrook facility 

serves to improve public health every day. We will work with public officials to achieve the appropriate 

limits to allay the concerns of the community and the regulatory agencies.  However, we will vigorously 

defend ourselves against this lawsuit.  

 


